
 
 

 
 

JYU/WYo 

29th February 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
Next week your Y7 child will be involved with our Super Learning Week, which will involve a wide range 
of creative activities based upon our theme of The Mad Hatters Tea Party.  This exciting opportunity 
will mean that students will not follow their normal timetable but will instead enjoy different learning 
experiences.  
  
Students have been mixed up into small working groups of no more than 18 students and will be 
working in this group all week, whilst each day moving around art, food, graphics, DT and performing 
arts. 
 
Each morning Y7 will start the day with their form tutor for 15 minutes and then make their way to their 
allotted room for that day within Art and Design. The structure of the school day will not change, as 
students will have their breaks and lunches at their usual time. 
If you could help out with providing any of the resources below, that would be a great help: 
Clocks (broken or not) 
Old reading glasses 

Cards (birthday/Christmas etc) 
Playing cards 

Christmas decorations (baubles etc) 
Feathers 

Zips and buttons 

Old material (curtains, cushion covers etc) 
Unwanted costume jewellery  
Tea pots/ cups 

Bow ties  
Hats 

Old books 

Shoe laces 

Chains 

Scrabble and other board games 

Cardboard 
 
Students should wear their JCSC PE kit on Monday-Thursday and on Friday 8th March we are holding 
our annual World Book Day event where we are once again inviting our students to dress as a word. 
Examples are - sleepy, puzzled, sparkly, happy, robot, x-ray… 
https://www.pinterest.co.uk/helen5777/world-book-day-words/ 

 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Yuill 

https://www.pinterest.co.uk/helen5777/world-book-day-words/


 
 

 
 

 


